
Hello There,

I am Mr Holly, Father Christmas' Head
Elf. The Hatton Elves have been really
busy this year preparing Father Christmas'
New Woodland Grotto, I have personally
been down to check on the progress and I
have to say they have really outdone
themselves, Father Christmas will be very
impressed indeed. 

This year The Elves and I have got
together and created lot's of Christmas
activities for you to do at home each week
on the run up to your visit here with us
at Hatton. 

Find your first activity below! Don't forget
to take a picture and send it to us via
social media, using our special Christmas
hashtag #EnchantedChristmasKingdom

I cannot wait to see you soon at my very
special family show, TTFM!

A Message From
Mr Holly

#EnchantedChristmasKingdom

Love
Mr Holly




